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5th September 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Y3/4 and Y5/6 Visit to the Derby Open Centre Faith Trail: 7th November 2022 
 

We are delighted to say we have been able to book a visit to the Derby Open Centre Faith 

Trail for Monday, 7th November 2022.  The trip will include a visit to the Hindu Temple and 

the Mosque during the morning, lunch at the Open Centre, followed by a visit to the Sikh 

Gurdwara. 
 

The trip will cost a total of £13.57 and this will be added to Parent Pay shortly.  Permissions 

and medical details will be collated from Parent Pay.  I hope you agree that this is a wonderful 

opportunity for the children to learn about different cultures and religions and that the visit 

will support our KS2 RE lessons in school.  For those in receipt of FSM the trip will be 

subsidised by school – please contact Mrs Jones, if this is the case, to complete a permission 

form. 
 

The coach will leave school at 8.35am prompt, to ensure that we arrive at the Open Centre in 

plenty of time for our 9.45am booking.  If children could be dropped off at school between 

8.20am and 8.25am it would be appreciated.  The coach will leave the Gurdwara at 2pm and 

should be back at school in time for normal pick up time. 
 

As the trip will be out all day, a packed lunch is required, as well as snacks/drinks for the day. 

If anyone would like a packed lunch ordering from the kitchen please let the office know via 

email with your order/choice of sandwich filling by 1st November at the latest please. 
 

Children should wear their school uniform and wear appropriate coats and footwear for the 

weather, as we will be walking from the Open Centre to the temples.  The Open Centre asks 

that everyone wears trousers and bring head coverings such as scarves or plain hats for 

the visits to the Mosque and Sikh Gurdwara. 
 

Kind regards,  

 

 

Vicki Barnes 

http://www.henry/

